What is AGM?
AGM stands for Annual General Meeting. Every organisation has an AGM, where the members of the organisation (in our case you the students!) can put forward ideas on what the organisation should work on in the coming year.
AGMs are run in accordance with our Students’ Association Constitution.
This is the students' opportunity to put forward their Big Ideas for what they want the SA to work on to improve the student experience at the college.

Have a Big idea?
Ideally a BIG idea should be a way to improve the student experience for all, if not most, students at City of Glasgow College. Ideas can range from asking the SA to work towards a certain goal, improve the way we work, provide a service, or campaign on a certain issue.
Idea Support
If you need any support, get in touch to share your idea with us and we can advise if this is the right platform to turn your idea into a reality. If it turns out that our AGM isn’t right for you, we will support you in finding the right place to take it. This could be the Class Rep System, Student Parliament, or College feedback systems.
Voting Week!
· Students will be able to vote on Big Ideas between 12th and 16th of May.
· Vote online or at one of our ballot box stations on campus.
· Encourage your fellow students to get involved - have your voice heard!
What happens next?
The minimum number of votes we need for AGM motions to be successful is 200. This is called the quorum.
If we meet quorum, ideas that receive a majority positive vote will be taken on as part of the SAs work remit in the next academic year.
We will publish the results of the AGM on our website and social media pages.


Contacts:
If you have any questions or experience any challenges engaging with the AGM process, please contact us at: citysa@cityofglasgowcollege.ac.uk
